
Town of Whitefield

Public Hearing Regarding Unanticipated Funds

Monday, January 22, 2024 – 6:30 p.m.

Whitefield Town Offices, 56 Littleton Road, Whitefield

The Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, January 22, 2024
at 6:30 p.m. pursuant to NH RSA 31:95-B, to discuss the acceptance and 
expenditure of unanticipated money in the amount of $14,574.07 from the New 
Hampshire Department of Transportation for a Special One Time Bridge Payment 
in accordance with House Bill 2, Payment for Maintenance, Construction, and 
Reconstruction of Municipally Owned Bridges.   


